
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

Faculty of Arts.
Office of the Dean.

lay 22, 1922

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am informed that the "Star" has declined to 

publish the full results of the McGill examinations. They 

have always done this in previous years and it is, of course, 

a fine thing for us and for the students concerned. We ourselves 

publish a pamphlet giving these results and send a copy to each 

student, but this cannot be issued for some weeks. The reason 

why the "Star" objects to continuing the service is that the 

detailed report occupies three or four pages of their paper.

They tell me that Lord Athelstan is out of town and so we can 

not rely on his co-operation. I have been wondering.however, 

if it would not be worth while for you to take the matter up 

with one or both of the influential men on the "Star", ,1 mean 

Mr. Carmen and Mr. Archibald.

Sincerely yours

MDF/GJL


